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Dear Chair, Vice Chair’s and members of the committee. 

I’m writing this to oppose HB3932. This is a wildlife issue that I believe should rest in 

the capable hands of the scientific experts within the ODFW. As was pointed out in 

the 5/6 meeting, additional cooperation and partnership between departments could 

address specific responses by drainage and still fit within the Beaver Management 

Plan.  Please do not manage Oregon’s wildlife through legislation.  

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Chris Cheney  


